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All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Cygnet Brooke & Maria  

Wren Marcus & Eyran  

Robin Vinnie & Candice  

Kingfisher Charlotte W & Sienna J  

Woodpecker Maisie R & Ruby  

Owl Chloe R & Nikita 

 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

20th March 
2020 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are well aware our school will be closed to a large number of our pupils until further no-
tice. Government guidance outlines if children can stay safely at home, they should to limit the 
chance of the virus spreading. School will only be open for  key worker  families who have 
already been informed. 
 
We would like to ensure that the children’s education is not significantly impacted during this 
unprecedented situation. Therefore, we would like to signpost you to our school website, face-
book page and have already ensured every child has a home learning pack with webpage links 
and exciting activities that can be completed at home. If you are unable to access the internet, we 
have included lots of topic based project ideas that can be created and enjoyed. 
 
We advise that you check our school website and we will continue to send updates via school 
comms emails and text messages. Staff will continue to access emails and the school office will 
remain open should you need to get in touch. 
If you have ordered a school lunch I look forward to seeing you briefly on Monday. 
 
Take care of yourselves and your families. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs T Manning 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk

